
We are Champions for Christ!
January 25, 2024

Dear Charger Family,
Next week is Catholic Schools Week. The theme for the week is United in Faith and Community.
Attached to today’s letter is a flier about next week and how we are celebrating each day.
There will be some special dress days and activities so please read it carefully.

RE-REGISTRATION paperwork for the 2024-2025 school year is due February 23. The
registration fee is $100 per FAMILY. This paperwork and $100 holds your student’s spot for
next year. If you have any questions, please call us so we can guide you through the process.
We will have a registration help night on Tuesday, February 13 from 3:00-8:00 p.m. Stop by if
you have any questions.

Reverse Raffle is on Saturday, February 10. Have you purchased your ticket? MBSP Youth
Board is excited about this wonderful event and would LOVE to see you there. You could win
free sports fees! They are also in need of volunteers to make the event run smoothly. There is
an attached flier. Please click on this link to volunteer:
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0D4CAAA92FA2FBCE9-47016315-most

Yearbooks cost $13.70 and MUST be pre-ordered online ONLY. The following link will take
you to the online site: https://shop.memorybook.com
Our School Code is: 221132M All users will need to register the first time they access the site.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:
● Friday, February 9- No School- Teacher Professional Development Day
● Saturday, February 10-MBSP Youth Board Reverse Raffle
● Tuesday, February 13- Registration Help Night 3:00-8:00
● Monday, February 19- No School- Presidents Day
● Friday, February 23- ALL Registration paperwork and $100 fee due
● Sunday, March 3- Open House 12:00-2:00

In the next week you will begin to see job postings for teachers for Most Blessed Sacrament
Parish School for the 2024-2025 school year. We have three teachers that are retiring and we
want to thank them for their hard work and dedication to Catholic Schools. Thank you to
Mrs. Mary Lyons, Mrs. Lauren Cedoz, and Mrs. Teri Fischer! We love and appreciate your
service to MBSP!

Blessings,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal
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